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Submission: I object to the application by Solo Water to allow effluent from proposed new development not to be treated
within the development site as provided for in the original development approval — and I object to the reckless, unfounded
claims made by Solo Water given the fact that no EIS accompanies the application.

This latest development reflects the inappropriateness of large scale residential development at Catherine Hill Bay and the
ongoing reckless indifferent attitude of the Rose Group to the highest-level heritage significance of this place.

Catherine Hill Bay is a precious part of Australia's industrial and social heritage. Any development in and around it should only
occur if every required precaution has been taken to see that its level of significance is not compromised AT ALL.

I recommend to IPART that this application be rejected and that the Applicant be instructed to identify and validate the
environmental acceptability of a solution for effluent treatment within the development area.
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